
Tracy Johnson Colby
Harpswell
LD 667
I am a conservative so I believe we share many similar positions however I cannot 
support these two bills: LD 566 and LD 667.
I understand that on the surface or a quick overview they seem like a good idea but I 
believe on a deeper dive they have the potential to infringe on our privacy and liberty.
Once a system like these is implemented, it is nearly impossible to retract. Kind of 
like pandoras box. We’ve seen all over the world as well in Maine, intrusive 
government that infringes on the peoples right to privacy and independence.
Please reconsider your support of these bills.
Sincerely,
Tracy Johnson 


